Workhouse

ARTS CENTER

June 29, 2023

Tobin and Liane Rockley
Rockley Family Foundation
PO Box 17930

Golden, CO 80402-6035

Dear Tobin & Liane,

On behalf of the Workhouse Arts Center, | would like to thank you for your generous donation of
$5,000.00 (received 06/21/2023). Your support allows Workhouse to remain one of the nation's largest —
and most innovative adaptive reuse arts centers, providing high-quality, interactive, multidisciplinary
arts experiences for 100,000+ visitors annually at our 55-acre campus.

We are so thankful to have your partnership and support as we aim to advance high-quality music
education on our campus for our community. You are helping the Workhouse set the standard for
diverse, robust, and life-long arts engagement.

Thank you again for being a part of Workhouse's future and we look forward to seeing you on campus
soon!

Sincerely, ]
i ;D
na Forbes |
Vice President, Advancement ‘

Workhouse Arts Center is a registered 501(c)(3) tax exempt organization. Please retain this letter as a
receipt of your charitable gift. Workhouse certifies that no goods or services as defined by the IRS have
been provided in exchange for this contribution. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the fullest extent
permitted by law.
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